
Do you want your work to feature on a video which schools across the county will see? 

Do you want to contribute to a tradition of commemorating Remembrance Day? 

Do you want to show your respect to your hero? 

Well, now is your chance! 

Ripon Cathedral and Service Pupils’ Champions are working closely together to provide a 

virtual, interactive service to schools and the community. 

 

  

This year’s theme is HEROES. 
 

They want to celebrate our Heroes, particularly during the Covid-19 pandemic. Whether that 

be: teachers, our military, NHS staff, veterans, postal workers, dentists, supermarket staff, 

delivery drivers, or any other amazing people who have been key to keeping our country 

safe and ticking over while we have all been in lockdown/safety bubbles. 

  

Gladstone Road have been invited to take part in this and we want you to show just how 

talented you and the rest of our pupils are at Gladstone Road! 

 

We would love it if everyone could try to take part in this. 

Each year group has a different focus of what we would like you to try to produce: 

 

- EYFS + KS1 (Y1 + Y2) – Could you draw a picture or create a piece of 

artwork of your chosen hero? 

 

- LKS2 (Y3 + Y4) – Could you write a short poem about your hero? It could be 

an acrostic, a rhyming one, a non-rhyming one or a haiku! You can illustrate it 

too. 

 

- UKS2 (Y5 + Y6) – Could you create a fact file/character profile of your chosen 

hero?  

(Explain who they are, what they mean to you, what they do and how they’ve been 

so brave and heroic, do they inspire you?) 

 

Please make sure, whether you are returning a photograph of the work via email or on paper 

to your class teacher, to state: your name, your class and our school.  

If you are returning your entry via email please send your images to:  

admin@gladstone.n-yorks.sch.uk and the reference, FAO Miss Lee Competition. 

There will be a prize for those with the best entry, at least one from every year group! 

Final date of return: 25th September 2020. 
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